Email Body 4-6-2021

 
Brad McMillan, Commonwealth’s Chief Investment Officer, came out with his report today.  He continues to upbeat on the economy but mixed on the medical front.  Rising case levels and increasing positivity rates are a concern that appears to be somewhat mitigated by vaccination progress.  Overall, progress is being made on both the economic and medical fronts, but risks remain.
  
I am always available to you via phone, zoom conference or in person.  I encourage you to remain optimistic and to do what you can to contribute to growing the economy.  I look forward to talking with you over the next few weeks.  If you have any questions or if we can be of any help, please do not hesitate to contact Linda or me.    

As always, stay safe and healthy!
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